CORRESPONDENCE
2/27/2023
DOCUMENT NO. 01448-2023

Hiep Nguyen

From: Betty Leland

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 3:27 PM

To: Commissioner Correspondence

Subject: Docket #20200181
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Good Afternoon:

Please place this email in Docket #20200181.



Thanks.

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to
Commissioner Art Graham

Florida Public Service Commission
bleland@psc.state.fl.us

(850) 413-6024



Hiep Nguyen

From: leahgentrycleaning@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Leah Gentry
<leahgentrycleaning@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:32 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Leah Gentry

Tallahassee, FL 32308
leahgentrycleaning@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: kkillmarks@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Karen Killmar
<kkillmarks@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:29 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Karen Killmar
Odessa, FL 33556
kkillmarks@aol.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: maxinefl50@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Linda Butler <maxinefl50
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:29 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Linda Butler

Punta Gorda, FL 33983
maxinefl50@aol.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: andapeterson@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anda Peterson
<andapeterson@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:25 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Anda Peterson

Saint Petersburg, FL 33702
andapeterson@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: eliz_maj@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth Major
<eliz_maj@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:25 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Major

Gulf Breeze, FL 32563
eliz_maj@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: davidtoledo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Toledo
<davidtoledo@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:22 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

David Toledo

Hollywood, FL 33027
davidtoledo@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: jerrilynneevitts@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jerrilynne Titsworth
<jerrilynneevitts@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:17 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Jerrilynne Titsworth
Sarasota, FL 34237
jerrilynneevitts@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: jsteward@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeffrey Steward
<jsteward@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:16 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Steward

Land O Lakes, FL 34637
jsteward@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: bkm1223@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barb Morrison <bkm1223
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:14 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Barb Morrison
Clearwater, FL 33764
bkm1223@hotmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: musicalpeace@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sean Vennett
<musicalpeace@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:11 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Sean Vennett

Tampa, FL 33679
musicalpeace@mindspring.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: cnandca@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carol Nicholson
<cnandca@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:11 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Carol Nicholson
Alachua, FL 32615
cnandca@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: mjjd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of MaryJo Mosca
<mjjd@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:10 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

MaryJo Mosca
Hollywood, FL 33020
mjjd@comcast.net



Hiep Nguyen

From: tjacmc@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Theodor Andresen
<tjacmc@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:07 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Theodor Andresen

Saint Petersburg, FL 33703
tjacmc@aol.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: russdunn63@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elmo Dunn <russdunn63
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:06 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Elmo Dunn

Longwood, FL 32779
russdunn63@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: mikasunny@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David and Judy Gold
<mikasunny@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:06 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

David and Judy Gold
Gainesville, FL 32609
mikasunny@hotmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: stevensondheim@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Steven Sondheim
<stevensondheim@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:05 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Steven Sondheim

Chicago, IL 60657
stevensondheim@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: earthsavr@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Julie Drevenkar
<earthsavr@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:02 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Julie Drevenkar

Naples, FL 34109
earthsavr@hotmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: nkwandajah53@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of NKwanda Jah <nkwandajah53
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:01 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

NKwanda Jah

Gainesville, FL 32601
nkwandajah53@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: tob_trickey@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tob Trickey
<tob_trickey@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:00 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Tob Trickey

Tampa, FL 33617
tob_trickey@hotmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: ehensgen@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Eric Hensgen
<ehensgen@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:55 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Eric Hensgen

Tampa, FL 33609
ehensgen@hotmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: skylifecb@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Chris Bromfield
<skylifecb@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:55 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Chris Bromfield

Boca Raton, FL 33431
skylifecb@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: floridaearthrabbit@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Judith Klar
<floridaearthrabbit@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:53 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Judith Klar

Tampa, FL 33603
floridaearthrabbit@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: djnibot@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dan Tobin
<djnibot@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:50 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Dan Tobin

Hobe Sound, FL 33455
djnibot@aol.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: yankee209@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of gloria muszynski <yankee209
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:49 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

gloria muszynski

Flagler Beach, FL 32136
yankee209@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: earthethicsaction@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mary Gutierrez
<earthethicsaction@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:48 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Mary Gutierrez

Fort Walton Beach, FL 32548
earthethicsaction@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: trendlady@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Virginia Shaller
<trendlady@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:48 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Virginia Shaller

West Palm Beach, FL 33401
trendlady@aol.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: cudjoebillblogs@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dr William M Smith Jr
<cudjoebillblogs@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:45 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
Florida should lead the NATION in solar power generation!

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Dr William M Smith Jr

Lake Placid, FL 33852
cudjoebillblogs@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: cmbertram@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charles Bertram
<cmbertram@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:40 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Charles Bertram
Crawfordville, FL 32327
cmbertram@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: gregread@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gregory Read
<gregread@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:36 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Gregory Read
Jacksonville, FL 32207
gregread@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: dfred0454@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of FRED DAVIS <dfred0454
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:34 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. In addition, just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and
general inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn't sustainable for many Floridians, but there is an opportunity to change our course.
Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule to provide greater access to energy-saving
programs for hard-working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy more brilliantly saves utility money by reducing the fuel burned to generate electricity — an
economic benefit for all customers. However, it's a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule
to discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Respectfully | remain
FRED R DAVIS, (MORTAL) - (As Are We All)

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

FRED DAVIS

Tampa, FL 33613
dfred0454@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: sgordon454@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Suzanne Gordon <sgordon454
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:32 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Suzanne Gordon

Cape Coral, FL 33990
sgordon454@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: wildcatdojo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michelle Darbro
<wildcatdojo@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:31 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Michelle Darbro

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312
wildcatdojo@aol.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: greggaucher@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gregory Gaucher
<greggaucher@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:29 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Gregory Gaucher
Jacksonville, FL 32246
greggaucher@aol.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: smithellenl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ellen Smith
<smithellenl@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:27 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Ellen Smith

Naples, FL 34109
smithellenl@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: dkampert@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diana Kampert
<dkampert@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:24 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Diana Kampert
Havana, FL 32333
dkampert@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: siegelardster@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Richard Siegel
<siegelardster@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:23 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Richard Siegel

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33334
siegelardster@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: d.freal@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Freal
<d.freal@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:22 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

David Freal

Orlando, FL 32820
d.freal@outlook.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: hmgfd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Harriet Damesek
<hmgfd@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:22 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Harriet Damesek
Punta Gorda, FL 33982
hmgfd@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: mcfaddenthomas8@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Thomas McFadden
<mcfaddenthomas8@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:20 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Thomas McFadden

Stuart, FL 34997
mcfaddenthomas8@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: ken9742@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kenneth Eberly <ken9742
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:19 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Put us on a path to lower power bills through energy efficiency

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We are paying power bills that are higher than ever. Just as we are dealing with higher housing costs and general
inflation, we are being hit with record increases in charges for higher and volatile fuel costs on bills.

Paying sky-high electricity bills isn’t sustainable for many Floridians — but there is an opportunity to change the course
we’re on. Please put us on a path to lower bills by adopting an energy efficiency rule that will provide greater access to
energy saving programs for hard working families.

Access to meaningful energy efficiency programs can help customers most in need manage higher power bills.
Additionally, using energy smarter saves the utility money by reducing the amount of fuel burned to generate electricity
—an economic benefit for all customers. It’s a win-win solution that can only be realized if you modernize your rule to
discourage outdated practices that depress energy efficiency potential and reward energy waste.

Please adopt an energy efficiency rule that makes Florida a leader in capturing energy savings for families and
businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put energy savings to work for Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

cc: Governor DeSantis

Sincerely,

Kenneth Eberly
Ocala, FL 34481
ken9742@gmail.com
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